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INTERVIEW
She's quick witted 

and .full of fun, she 
has a smile for 
everyone. She is Trel- 
lice Ynonne Irwin-- 
better known as Trelly.
Trelly was born on 

September 3? 1956, in 
Whitefish, Montana. 
Shortly after Trellice 
began era'"ling, she 
tried to make her way 
to Portland but didn't 
succeed„
Mr » and Mrso Cliff

ord Pio Irwin Fr„ the 
proud parent of this
crying, crawling little 
bundle, Three years 
later Tt~cllice became 
the loving sister of a 

■tea by - -br o t her,,
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.........THE-. EJIEEfiEEM.________Trelly attended her
eight years of grade 
school at Roosevelt, 
After graduating from 
grade school she be- 
C -m her high school 
years at LCHS.

Trellyfs high school 
years have been filled 
with many activities 
and muck enthusiam. 
In her freshman ;■ nd 
sophomore years she was 
a member of the G„A.A, 
and Pep Club- As a 
junior and senior
Trelly participated in 
the junior class play; 
is the head librarian,
business manager of 

the annual staff and a 
member of the Honor 
Society* Trellice was 
also sel -'ted as the 
Home Maker of Tommorrow.

Trelly's hobby is 
writing to pen pals 
out if you would check 
her mailing list you 
will find that most of 
her letters go to a 
certain boy in Port
land „
Trelly's main dis

like is people who 
insist on Spelling 
her first name Trellis 
instead of the correct 
way Trekj.Iice,

Trelly plans to 
attend Concordia Coll
ege in Portland, Ore
gon, but anything may 
happen from new until 
college convieneso
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is a really good
school and the stu
dents, as a whole are 
a real good ■ group," 
are words of the Sen
ior upon whom the
spotlight shines for 
this time.
This senior lad was 

King of Hearts candid
ate in his freshman 
year; he hasn't any 
real dislikes, but he 
does enjoy eating
spaghetti and meat
balls, listening to 
all kinds of popular, 
music; especially
records by Marty Rob
bins and Johnny Cash, 
studying history, and 
the colors blue ard 
violet.
Trego, Columbia

Falls, Fortine and 
’ Whitefish were the 
different schools that 
he attended during his 
grammar school Cays* 
In the spring of 1959 
he graduated from Col
umbia Falls Jr. High 
School and in the fall 
of that year he entered 
Lincoln Cor ty High 
School.
For hobbies he likes 

sports and working 
around- old cars. He 
claims that his favor
ite pastime is girls, 
but‘he does .spend a 
lot of time playing 
the guitar.

Our fellow stud e nt 
is Robert"Dennis Avers, 
the son of Mr., Mrs, 
Robert C. Ivers. He 
came into this world 
on July 5, 19̂ -3 at 
Coram, Montana. There 
are two sisters and 
three brothers in his 
family clan.

Bob has lettered in 
basketball and foot
ball during his sopho
more and junior years. 
On the sports ./scene 
his personal comment 
was: "I think they 
should extend the age 
limit for . participate-


